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 KIWANIS MEETING OF May 31, 2022 
  

Hallelujah!  After a two-year hiatus caused by the Covid-19 pandemic, we 
were finally able to gather with our Nicolet School third graders today at the 
zoo.  And a good time was had by all! 
 
We started with a lunch catered by Renard’s.  The menu was hot dogs, 
hamburgers, baked beans, cheesy potatoes, and cookies.  We had seven of 
our members and six Circle K members helping to serve and clean and 
make friendly chatter. 
 
Then it was off to the zoo for the entire group, which added up to over 80 
people!  It was a hot day and there’s a lot to see at our world-class zoo, but 
all of us were up to the challenge.  Here’s wishing the third-grade teachers 
and students at Nicolet School a wonderful summer, we look forward to 
enjoying time with the 2022-2023 class this fall. 
 
June meeting schedule at the downtown Hyatt Regency: 
 
June 6 - regular Monday noon meeting  
June 27 - special scholarship awards luncheon  
 
By: Rick Satterlee 
 
SEE PICTURES BELOW…. 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

  



 

 
 
 

 

 


